
Prayer Shawl Ministry

Our Prayer Shawl Group continues to meet on the 3rd Monday of each 
month at 3pm in the Fireside room. Currently are prayer shawl team made 

two shawls for members in need and are almost finished knitting shawls for 
our graduates. If you enjoy knitting or crocheting we hope you can join us 

for our next prayer shawl meeting on May 19, 2025 at 3pm. 


